
Regular Business: Work Plan Review  

July 20, 2023, Renters Commission Meeting 

Background: The resolution passed by City Council that establishes the Renters Commission states that  

“Upon creation of the commission, and annually thereafter, work with the City Administrator or their 

designated staff liaison to create and submit to City Council a work plan outlining and prioritizing 

matters the commission expects to consider in the upcoming year; and at the end of each work plan 

year, submit an annual report to City Council detailing the matters considered by the commission in the 

previous year;”.  

So, every year the Renters Commission must create a Work Plan and then at the end of each Work Plan 

year, send a Report to City Council that details how everything went.  

This is a discussion item at the July 20, 2023, Renters Commission meeting to introduce the Work Plan to 

new members and to provide an opportunity for the Renters Commission to review and discuss the 

current Work Plan items and make choices about carrying out work in the remaining months of 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




